
 

 

 

 

5 May 2023   

 

 

Year 9 Alton Towers Trip – Thursday 20 July 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Following my letter last Friday I am delighted to be able to write with more details regarding the Year 

9 trip to Alton Towers on Thursday 20 July. This trip will be a fantastic opportunity to celebrate the 

successes of Year 9 this year and as a reward for positive behaviours demonstrated in lessons and as 

part of the wider school community.  

Our coach will leave at 8am and we plan to return for 6pm. Students will need to arrive at school and 

meet in the canteen by 7:45am so that the coaches can leave on time. 

The cost of this trip is £42.50 which is payable via Parentpay (www.parentpay.com) and the deadline 

for payment and permission for your child to attend is Friday 24th May. We do appreciate that the 

cost of this trip is high however, it is still considerably cheaper than a gate price ticket and includes 

travel and therefore we do hope that as many Year 9 students are able to attend this trip as possible. 

We feel this year group really deserve an excursion given the constraints of previous years.  

It is advisable that students do not take valuables on this trip.  However, if it is necessary, please 

ensure that your own insurance covers such items.  

 
Educational site visits are an additional opportunity for students to support their learning. Should we 

have any concerns regarding a student’s behaviour either prior to or in the time between signing up 

to the trip, that student will be withdrawn from the trip and individual parents/carers will be notified 

accordingly.  Please note that once you have committed to a trip all deposits and monies paid will be 

non-refundable should your child withdraw from the trip. 

I will write to parents/carers closer to the time with some further key information and reminders. If 

you have any questions relating to Parentpay please contact finance@northleamington.co.uk . For 

any other queries, please contact your child’s form tutor. 

Best Wishes 

Mrs P Clarke 
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